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State Project Number 454-01-0047 & 454-02-0025 (Const.)
State Project Number 700-99-0463 (Engr.)

1-12 Widening (O’Neal Lane Interchange — Walker)
Interstate 12

East Baton Rouge and Livingston Parishes

Dear Prospective Proposer,

Attached is a copy of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the Louisiana Department of Transportation and
Development’s (LA DOTD) I-12 Widening Design-Build Project (Project). The RFQ contains the base RFQ
documents as well as Appendices A through C. T have forwarded the RFQ to you via Compact Disc-Read Only
Memory (CD-ROM). The files are in Adobe Acrobat (.pdf) and Microsoft Word (forms only) format. It is the
responsibility of the prospective Proposer to obtain all necessary software to view these documents.

There will not be a pre-Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) informational meeting for this RFQ. The SOQs in
response to this RFQ will be due on July 17, 2008, unless changed by the LA DOTD by addenda.

In accordance with Section 1.12 of the RFQ, the LA DOTD will only consider questions submitted in writing by
prospective Proposers regarding the RFQ, including requests for clarification and requests to correct errors. All
such requests must be submitted in writing in the format shown on Form RFQ-C (contained in Appendix C of the

RFQ) to me at the following addresses:

Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development
Attention: Mr. Jeff Burst, P.E.
Project Manager

Room 510-B
Courier Mail Electronic Mail
1201 Capitol Access Rd. P.O. Box 94245 jeffburst@dotd.la.gov
Baton Rouge, LA Baton Rouge, LA
70802-4438 70802-9245

or via facsimile at (225) 379-1567. Information received in any other manner than that described in Section 1.12 of
the RFQ is unreliable, and the prospective Proposer uses such information at its own risk.

A list of all Teams interested in this Project has been posted on the LA DOTD Website (http:/www.dotd.la.gov).

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER
A DRUG FREE WORKPLACE



The LA DOTD appreciates your interest in this Project and looks forward to the receipt of your SOQs and the
ultimate successful completion of this Project.

Sincerely,

A

Jeff Burst, P.E.
Senior Project Manager

Attachments



